
PATCH CONTEST 

THEME: MEDIEVAL REALM 

2023 PEQUOTT DISTRICT CAMPOREE 

MAY 5-7, 2023 
 

Patch designs for the Camporee are now being accepted. The winning  
design will become the official Camporee patch and the Scout submitting the 
winning design will receive a special prize. Units may submit unlimited 
designs: however, units will only receive three points upon submission of a 
single design. The winning Unit will be awarded five more points.  
 
Designs must be submitted no later than March 17, 2023.  
 
Scan and email to: 

Tracy Dioguardi 

pequabuff@gmail.com 

Write “Patch Design” in the subject line. 
 

Designs should be in color and should measure no greater than 3” x 4”.  
Designs may be submitted in black and white if a complete color key is  
included. Each design must include the words: 2023 Pequott Camporee  
and have at least one BSA fleur-de-lis symbol located on the patch.  
 
As a bonus, the winning patch will also have the initials of the Scout who  
designed it, along with their unit number embroidered onto the design.  
 
Design suggestions: Coat of Arms/Shields, Knights, Dragons, Trolls,  
Royalty, Wizards, Elves, Mages, Bards, etc.  
 
   

 
SCOUT’S FULL NAME (print)______________________________________ 
  
SCOUT’S UNIT #___________ 

 

DRAW DESIGN IN THIS BOX. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


